
Superintendent’s Parent Liaison Committee (SPLC) Minutes 

April 29, 2020 
  

Attendance: 

Kim Aggazio Sherri Ginsburg Rich Platts 

Daphne Aglietti Krissy Guttendorf Cheryl Rampton 

Catherine Baker Jennifer Harrison Kelly Ross 

Dr. Jillian Bichsel Mary Hawley Dr. Robert Scherrer 

Dr. James Bradley Jacki Herring Dr. Joseph Sciullo 

Marcy Crosby Beverly Kushner Roger Sechler 

Harkarat Dhingra Daneen Leya April Shanahan 

Leslie DiRenzo Jamie Lopez Cara Stirling 

Mina Durosko Elene Moran Brandie Sunday 

Dr. Melissa Friez Meighan Nalducci Tiffany Thirkell 

Sue Gaertner Chrissy Packard Susan White 

 
I. Welcome, Introductions, and Basics of Using Microsoft Teams 

 
Dr. Scherrer welcomed everyone to the first Microsoft Teams virtual SPLC meeting. He explained              
general instructions regarding Microsoft Teams and began the meeting. 

 
II. Responding to Current School Closure 

 
Continuity of Education 
 
Dr. Scherrer explained the process that the Administration followed starting on March 13, 2020,              
when the school closures due to COVID-19 began. Emails were sent out daily to families to keep                 
everyone up-to-date with how the District would proceed with the shutdown. The focus was on               
maintaining a continuity of education for students. The District began by putting review and              
enrichment resources together for students and then moved to a remote learning environment. 
 
With the District implementing FOCUS 2020, North Allegheny was in a much better position to start                
remote learning then some other districts. 
 
Report from Executive Council Members 
The following Executive Council Members gave reports regarding the School Closures in their             
specific areas. 



 
Elementary Education - Dr. James Bradley 
Secondary Education - Dr. Melissa Friez 
Curriculum and Materials - Dr. Jillian Bichsel 
Student Services - Dr. Joseph Sciullo 
Technology Services - Mr. Richard Platts 
Human Resources - Ms. Mary Hawley 
Business Operations and Facilities - Mr. Roger Sechler 
 
Some highlights that were discussed: 
● Remote learning and upcoming remote learning survey 
● Middle School Day will not be implemented in 2020-2021 
● Plans to celebrate the Senior Class of 2020 
● Counselors continue to meet with students virtually 
● Technology Services response to the needs of students/families/staff 
● Lunch distributions 
● School Calendar 
● Redistricting 
● Superintendent Search 

 
 

Continued Health and Wellness to Everyone! 
Continue to follow the CDC and Health Department Guidelines 

 
 
Next Meeting - May 21, 2020, at 9:30 a.m. 
 
Minutes Respectfully Submitted by: 
Sally Scherling 

 


